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Nurture, Nature, Knowledge: 
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind 

hearts.  
 

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

‘I learned that 
courage was not the 
absence of fear, but 
the triumph over it.’ 
Nelson Mandela 

 

Online Safety Workshop 
Create Safer Organisations will be 

running their online workshop 
tomorrow (Tuesday) evening from 8pm-
9pm. The link to the teams meeting will 

be sent via Class Do-Jo. 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
A massive thank you to all the pupils, parents and staff who have been so welcoming during my first week within the 
Himbleton ‘family’. It is evident that Himbleton is a very special school and I look forward to learning more about the 
curriculum and the ‘Nurture, Nature, Knowledge’ ethos as the weeks progress.  
Our new Nursery pupils have settled in beautifully, it seems as if they have always been here. 
Let’s hope the weather improves soon and the children can start taking advantage of the field at breaktimes! 
 
Take care, 
Nick Cale 
 

WEEKLY WELL DONES! 
Well done to the following children, 

who were nominated for the 
outstanding worker award on Friday: 

EYFS: Maia Grace; KS1: Kitty; 
 LKS2: Atticus; UKS2: Oscar  

We are also very proud of these 
children who were spotted 

demonstrating our Christian values: 
EYFS: Roman, Teddy & Carter; KS1: 

Pippa; LKS2: James; UKS2: Toby  
 

FIRST WEEK EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Our extra-curricular clubs begin this week, please ensure that your sons and daughters know which clubs they will 
be attending. Please ensure that any outstanding payments from last term are made as a matter of urgency. Just a 
reminder that Imagineering will not be taking place this term. 

BOOK FAIR 
We have now taken 
delivery of a large box of 
free books from our 
Scholastic Book Fair. These 
will be placed in the school 
library in the next few days 
for the children to enjoy. 
Thank you to the Friends 
for organizing and running 
this event last term. 

 Worcestershire Primary Stem 
Challenge 

A massive well done to Theon and 
Charlie who have received their 
Golden Ticket to represent the 
school in the final of the 
Worcestershire Primary Stem 
Challenge 2023/24 in June at 
Yamazaki Mazak. Good luck! 

Forest School 
Please ensure that all children 
have a long sleeved top and a 

waterproof jacket for their 
Forest School sessions. 

African Impact 
Miss Guida-Jones will be 
travelling to Zambia later on in 
the term to undertake charity 
work in schools (7-14 year olds) 
with the organization African 
Impact.  If you would like to 
donate any stationary, paper, 
books, toothbrushes, paints or 
unwanted toys these will be 
gratefully received. 

Early Years Visitor 
I have been informed that Mrs Beattie and the children in EYFS will be learning 
all about The Three Little Pigs this week. I understand that a surprise visitor 
will be talking to the children about his experiences! Apparently he has very 
big ears, a very long nose and very sharp teeth and has a terrible case of the 
‘sneezes’!! Gulp!! 


